

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

**1-800-FRA-1924** 703-6**8**3-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

March 30, 2016

The Honorable Jason Chaffetz 2236 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-5629

Dear Congressman Chaffetz:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Military Reserve Survivor Benefit Equity Act" (H.R. 2053). The bill makes the Survivor Benefit Plan (SBP) annuity for survivors of the reserves who die from an injury or illness incurred in the line of duty during inactive-duty training the same as survivors of members of the regular Armed Forces.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE
National Executive Director

TJS:bc:tw

